Lay Salvatorians, Inc.


September 13, 2020

Greetings:

It certainly has been a challenging year. With the Covid situation, so many of our gatherings have been cancelled. I really missed the National Assembly and since the Convocation for next year has been cancelled, who knows when we will see each other again. We keep in special prayer our members in the Western Region who are experiencing the terrible wildfires.

We do have some good news in the midst of everything going on, Father Jordan will be beatified on May 15, 2021. Hopefully, by then, things will have opened up enough for folks to be able to attend.

At this time, I would like to thank all those who faithfully contribute to the Lay Salvatorian Stewardship Appeal so we can meet our commitments. Presently we have 140 committed members. During this year, 54 members have either made a one-time contribution or send a contribution each month. It is very much appreciated. (I also appreciate the little notes that folks send with their checks – it is always so uplifting).

We ask our members to contribute $25/per month or $300/per year. Some members are able to give more and some less. Whatever you feel you can give is gratefully received. The LSNB will meet in October to approve the budget for 2021. Our contributions to the International Community of the Divine Savior and also to the Joint Leadership Group continue to increase and we need to be able to meet our Fair Share as well as our other expenses.

Ways to contribute:

1. Send your check to Lay Salvatorian Stewardship Appeal, c/o Claire Williams, 2207 Shades Crest Road, Huntsville, AL 35801
2. If you do online banking, use Bill Pay. Have your bank send the check directly to the above address.
3. To pay using a credit card, go to www.laysalvatorians.com. Click on News and Resources. At the very bottom of the page, click the donate button.

If any of you order things on Amazon, if you go the Amazon Smile button, you can designate Lay Salvatorians and Amazon will send a percentage to us.

Thanking you again for your faithfulness to our mission. May Our Savior bless you each and every day. 

Blessings and peace,

Claire Williams, S.D.S., Treasurer
email: clairewilliams723@gmail.com
